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Dear Colleagues, 

The CPRI cooperation appreciates receiving the liaison about the formation of the IEEE 1904.3 
(RoE) Task Force.   

Successful cooperation among the leading base station vendors was the foundation of the CPRI 
specification and made it to a widely deployed interface for all kind of Radio Base Station 
products released by the CPRI partners.  The current CPRI Specification version 6.1 (agreed in 
July 2014) is available for download from http://www.cpri.info. This latest release added the 
specification of 8Gbps and 12Gbps line rates as enhancements to the previously released LTE-
Advanced support.  

We appreciate the interest of IEEE 1904 for the CPRI specification and we are looking forward 
to further updates about the progress of the work in IEEE 1904.3 TF. 
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